
Mailing Address:
PO Box 1350
Corbin, KY 40702

Physical Address:
1515 Cumberland Falls Hwy.

Corbin, KY 40702

City Utilities Commission
Phone 606-528-4026 / Fax 606-528-4848

* * * * ATTENTION

Dear City Utilities Commission Water Customer:

As of October 2023, City Utilities Commission (CUC) is working on identifying the water service line
material for all of its water customers. We are asking our water customers to identify, if possible, their
service line material for each meter and to contact CUC to let us know their findings. You can email your

response to: michelle.tinch@corbinutilities.com or call the office.

We are asking CUC water customers to go to the KDOW website listed below. Please review the

information provided by the Kentucky Division of Water:
Check Your Pipes Kentucky - What You Should Know About Lead In Your Drinking Water

https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/34b0782e4e284bbb874826b76798f7d2

The website has instructions of how to identify the pipe material.

You can also go to CUC's website: www.corbinutilities.com (Resources Tab, Waterline Identification
Letter) which contains the KDOW link for your convenience.

If you would like a printed copy of the website material, please stop by our office.

If you cannot identify your service line material, CUC can send someone to your residence or business
and try to identify the service line material.

We at CUC appreciate your cooperation in this endeavor.

Please contact this office with any questions.

Providing Quality Electric, Water and Sewer Services since 1949


